Subject: School Budget Town Hall Meeting
Distribution Date: February 16, 2011

Since 2007, funding for public education has been cut substantially. The financial
forecast for the state of Florida again seems dismal, with budget shortfalls expected
to impact our schools.

Please join Superintendent of Schools Alberto M. Carvalho at Miami-Dade
County Public Schools” Budget Town Hall Meeting and become informed about
the 2011-2012 budget forecast.

School District financial experts will provide an overview of next year’s budget
outlook, followed by a question and answer session.

The meeting will be televised live on WLRN Channel 17 and webcast on the Internet
at www.dadeschools.net.

Seating is limited. Please RSVP by Feb. 23 to 305-995-4638.

Parking is available in the School Board Adminstration Building (SBAB) Parking Lot #7
(located on the corner of N L. 15 Street and N.E. 1 Avenue, across from WLRN).

SAVE THE DATE!

School Budget
Town Hall Meeting
Thursday, February 24, 2011

6:30 p.m.

Miami-Dade County Public Schools
SBAB Auditorium
1450 N.E. 2nd Avenue
Miami, FL 33132
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